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Keep in Touch ...... Like us on facebook: Woodside Childrens Nursery 

Visit our Website:   www.woodsidechildren.co.uk 



Adventurers & 

Conquerors 

We have been practising 

our cutting skills with 

spaghetti! 

 
Alien gloop was a hit too – 

we had fun making marks 

in it and watching how they 

disappeared. 

 
More mark making work 

too... 
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

Explorers 

Have been looking at colours 

this week. 

 
We have also been exploring 

some new sensory lights. 

 








Nursery Closure Dates  

Bank Holiday Monday 28th August  

 

 

Holiday Themes 

‘Pay as you go’ holiday days are available 

over the Summer if required.   

W/c: Theme 

Thurs/Fri 20/21
st
 July  Under the sea 

Monday 24
th
 July Military  

Monday 31
st
 Aug Marvel  

Monday 7
th
 Aug  Carnivals 

Monday 14
th
 Aug Around the world  

Monday 21
st
 Aug Woodside’s Got Talent 

Tuesday 29
th
 Aug Anything & Everything! 

Mon 4
th
 September Science Day  

 

 

 



Kids Club 

Have been enjoying the sun and 

spending lots of time outside.  In the 

mornings, they’ve been making lots of 

creations.   

 




Pre-School Leavers 

We wish all our Pre-School Leavers lots of luck for September! 

Please make sure you collect any belongings on leaving unless staying 

for holiday club.  Any un-named items will be donated to charity.   



FREE 30 Hours Funding 

The Government have launched a 

website to find out what help for 

child care costs you may get:  

www.childcarechoices.gov.uk  

Telephone number for any problems 

using the site is: 0300 123 4097 

Parents MUST apply before August 

31st in order to use 30 hours 

funding in September.   

Applications made after this date 

means you will NOT be eligible for 

30 hours until January!  

Please speak to Katie or Yvonne for 

any ‘quotes’ or assistance in 

accessing funding.   


http://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/
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Woodside Childrens Nursery 2-4 Hazel Grove, Sleaford NG34 8BG 
 Tel: 01529 307500   

Email: enquiries@woodsidechildren.co.uk  

IMPORTANT PARENT INFORMATION 
  

Kids Club: A reminder that the weekly cut off is 9 am on Friday mornings for the 

following week for term time requests.   

 

Funded Sessions:  Please note ALL funding stops over the main summer holiday 

period.  Funded sessions start again on Tuesday 5th September 2017.   

 

Term Dates for 2017/2018:  
SUMMER BREAK  Thursday 20th July – Monday 4th September 2017  

Nursery Closed Bank Holiday Monday 28th August 2017 

Autumn Term 1   Tuesday 5th September 2017 – Friday 20th October 2017 

HALF TERM            Monday 23rd October 2017 – Monday 30th October 2017 

 Autumn Term 2   Tuesday 31st October 2017 – Tuesday 19th December 2017 

CHRISTMAS BREAK  Wednesday 20th December 2017 – Tuesday 2nd January 2018 

Nursery Closed Mon 25th Dec 2017 – Mon 1st January 2018 

Spring Term 3   Wednesday 3rd January 2018 - Friday 9th February 2018 

HALF TERM   Monday 12th February 2018 – Friday 16th February 2018 

Spring Term 4   Monday 19th February 2018 – Wednesday 28th March 2018 

EASTER    Monday 3rd April 2018 – Monday 17th April 2018  

Nursery Closed Good Friday 30th March 2018 

Nursery Closed Easter Monday 2nd April 2018 

Summer Term 5  Monday 16th April 2018 – Friday 25th May 2018  

Nursery Closed Bank Holiday Monday 7th May 2018 

HALF TERM   Tuesday 29th May – Friday 1st June 2018    

Nursery Closed Bank Holiday Monday 28th May 2018 

Summer Term 6  Monday 4th June 2018 – Friday 20th July 2018 

 

Lost Property: Any unnamed remaining lost property will be donated to charity.   

 

Ongoing Projects :  Details of our next project are advertised in the sealed 

display units outside the Main Entrance Door.  As you can see we have already 

started to replace the flooring in the area outside the office, our plans are to 

finish block paving this area and purchase some Maths & Literacy Cabins to 

safely house some new resources for these areas.  If you would like to discuss or 

have any ideas about how we can invest any spare funds back into the Nursery 

please discuss with Katie. 

 


